Town Board Meeting

July 9, 2012 5:30 p.m.

Bradley Town Hall

Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Eisenman, Jelinek and Hilgendorf were present.

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund - $59,491.69; Equipment Fund -
$150,566.24; General Savings Account - $75,365.99; Checking Account - $58,277.66; Cemetery Fund - $19,755.44;
Playground Fund - $6,900.00; Greenwood Cemetery - $100,000.00 CD and Greenwood Beautification - $12,170.83 CD.
Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve the minutes for the June 11 Board meeting. Motion passed 4-0.

Eisenman/Koth to approve payment of vouchers #4804-4845. Motion passed 4-0.

Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the Class B Beer & Liquor license for Fish Bones Saloon & Eatery. Motion passed 4-0.
Correspondence — from Anne Jones regarding “fines for littering” signs.

Harry Gladwin highlighted the changes for the Land Use Plan as follows: page 1 —Jim Tarras, Land Conservation
Services, was added under the special thanks section for the updated GIS maps; page 19 — Section H was removed,
repeated on page 20; page 20 the following line was added “The following maps contain the latest information
available” with the following maps included — Zoning, Flood Plain, Wetlands, Roadway Network and Traffic Counts and
Water Sensitivity. The Board will need to determine the fee for copies of the plan and place the approval of the Land
Use Plan on the August or September agenda, dependent on the time needed by the Clerk.

There weren’t any recommendations from the Plan Commission — the next meeting will be July 23 at 6:30 p.m.

The Board will meet on July 23 or 24 at 7:00 a.m. for a short road tour on projects already completed and view pending
projects.

Supervisors Jelinek and Eisenman reviewed the waste and recycling applications and hired three individuals.

Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve Chuck Theiler’'s mowing bid for the north Bradley and Bob Albrecht’s (WeSuc Septic
Services and Excavating) mowing bid for south Bradley. Motion passed 4-0.

Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve opening Tannery Road from Red Pine to Jersey Lane and Red Pine Road for ATV/UTV
traffic. Signs will be paid for by Alex Ott and put up by the Somo ATV club. Motion passed 4-0.

Koth/Hilgendorf to approve opening Kablitz, Wimmer and Rice Road to ATV/UTV traffic. Signs to be paid for by Roger
Turner and put up by the Town. Motion passed 4-0.

Supervisor Jelinek determined that evaporation is the problem with the pond at Greenwood Cemetery. No work has
been done on the roads yet.

Supervisors Hilgendorf and Eisenman have selected playground equipment/benches for the parks. Trimming is not
being done at the parks and beach — will contact Tom with Four Seasons to discuss.

Supervisor Hilgendorf will check into replacing the soffit and trim on the front of the hall.
Chairman Koth is waiting to hear back from Veolia regarding our recycling weights.

Supervisor Hilgendorf will prepare an ordinance to convert the Town Clerk position from elected to appointed.



Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to adjourn. Motion passed 4-0.

In the absence of the clerk, minutes were recorded by Supervisor Hilgendorf.



